
TORQUAY SCHOOL INVITES YOU 

TO… 

PARENT MATH NIGHT! 
Wed January 25, 2016 @ 7pm 

Help your child to develop a growth mindset and to build strong 
number sense! Our new curriculum (September 2016) is 
significantly different from how most of us learned math; it is more 
visual and emphasizes understanding rather than just following 
procedures and rules. Most teachers and parents were not taught 
this way so education is needed for all of us. Learn about relevant 
research that helps all of us support our children in learning math. 
You will be given many activities and ideas that you can do at home, 
and you will likely learn some new ways of looking at math too! 

Please R.S.V.P to: pac.torquay@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 
 

 

LEARN ABOUT: 
ways to support 

your child in 
building number 

sense and a 
growth mindset 

o 

Why it’s so 
important to think 
visually in math 

and how we 
achieve this 

 

7:00-8:30 pm at 
Torquay School 

4413 Torquay Dr 

 

Please R.S.V.P to 
pac.torquay@gmail.com 

 

TORQUAY 
ELEMENTARY 

4413 TORQUAY DR 
 

January 25, 2016 

7:00-8:30 pm 

 

	


